
 

 

 

 

 

 
25th November2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are currently awaiting the delivery of the tickets and t-shirts for the concert. Once they have 
arrived you will receive a dojo message to confirm their arrival. We would ask that once they are 
delivered, you would collect them from the office as they will need to be signed for. Please provide 
written consent if you would like another parent to collect them on your behalf. Thank you for your 
co-operation with this matter. If you ordered a t-shirt/torch/wristband then they will be sent home 
with your child when they arrive in school. 
 

On Thursday 5th January 2023, we will be leaving school at approximately 1.15pm to arrive promptly 
at the Arena for the rehearsals with the other choirs. Your child will have lunch in school before we 
leave for the Utilita Arena. As we stay at the arena until the concert has finished, your child will 
require an additional packed lunch which they will be able to eat in the break between the 
rehearsals finishing and the concert beginning. Please only send the same amount as you would for a 
normal school day! We would recommend that your child has a school dinner if possible on this day.  
 

Your child will have the opportunity to change for the concert once they have eaten their dinner, 
therefore please send your child to school in their uniform. After they have eaten their lunch, they 
can change into their choir t-shirt. If you chose not to order a t-shirt, please send a plain white t-shirt 
to school and your child can wear this for the concert along with school black/grey trousers/skirts 
please. Due to the cold temperatures we are experiencing, your child will also need their school 
jumper, a warm coat and sensible black shoes as it may also be cold in the arena.    
 

The coach will return all children to school once the concert has finished at 9.15pm (please note it 
will not be possible to collect your child from the Arena) You will be required to collect your child 
from school on our return, which will be approximately 9.45pm (traffic dependent). 
 
 

We are taking the school banner, which will be on display, which will allow you to identify us in the 
Arena.    
Thank you for your continued support – we look forward to the big event! 
 

Mrs Thompson 
 

Young Voices – Thursday 5th January 2023 – Please return this slip asap 
 
Name of Child:...............................................................             Class:.................................................. 
 
I understand the following:  

• That my child will eat their lunch in school as normal and will require a packed lunch to take to the Arena on 5th 
January 2023. 

• That my child will need to wear black/grey trousers, a white/choir t-shirt, school jumper, a warm coat and 
sensible shoes.  

• That the pick-up point after the concert is back at school at approximately 9.45pm. 
 
I can confirm that……………………………………………………………………………. will be collecting my child from school. This person can  
 
be contacted on the following telephone number………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………… Date ……………………………………………………………………………… 


